INFORMATIONAL PAPER
TO:

MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Charles Thompson, Executive Director of Support Services/DPP

CC:

Dr. Janice Lantz, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Construction update for Central Office, Alternative School, and renovations at Nelson County High School
DATE:

July 19, 2007
ISSUE:
Michael Salsman and Herb Shulhaffer will give an update for the  Central Office and Alternative School projects.
